

August 10, 2012

Ms. Cathy Saunders
City Clerk
The Corporation of the City of London
300 Dufferin Avenue
London, Ontario N6B 1Z2
519-661-2500 x 4937

Dear Ms. Saunders:

This letter is written related to the Public Libraries Act, R.S.O. 1990, c. P.44, Sections 11 and 12, regarding where a vacancy arises in the membership of a library board.

On behalf of Josh Morgan, London Public Library Board Chair, I am forwarding a letter of resignation from London Public Library Board Trustee, Tamara Nugent, the Library's London District Catholic School Board representative. The resignation letter is dated July 16, 2012.

A new member will be appointed by the London District Catholic School Board at their meeting of August 27, 2012.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information.

Sincerely,

Susanna Hubbard Krimmer

CEO & Chief Librarian London Public Library

susanna.krimmer@lpl.london.on.ca

It Hubbard Kimmer

519-661-5143



July 16, 2012

Dear Josh,

It is with deep regret that I am writing to inform you that I will need to conclude my term with the London Public Library Board, effective August 2012. Unfortunately, the schedule of meetings conflicts with a Board Level Committee, for which I have primary responsibility in the London District Catholic School Board, the Special Education Advisory Committee.

I have developed a heightened respect for the work of the London Public Library Board, the expertise of the members and the commitment to support exemplary Library Services for our London community. In the same way I have witnessed the passionate and expert leadership of Susanna Hubbard Krimmer and her team. Our community is well served!

Thank you to the Library Board for being able to serve alongside of you. I wish you success with your on-going work.

Sincerely,

Tamara Nugent

Superintendent of Education

cc. Wilma de Rond, Director of Education, London District Catholic School Board

CATHOLIC EDUCATION CENTRE

P.O. Box 5474, 5200 Wellington Rd. S., London ON Canada N6A 4X5

Fax (519) 663-9250 Tel (519) 663-2088